
Closings
CMS will be closed for Winter

Break starting December 23rd.  
We will return from break on

January 2nd.

There are no scheduled lessons
or classes, and students are not

billed for those dates.

Upcoming Events
Holiday Recital Fest

Our Holiday Recital Fest will be held on December 14th from 
12:00 - 3:00 p.m., with a new recital starting every 45 minutes. If you’re
interested in performing, please speak with your teacher and sign up

at the front desk.

IMPORTANT: If a student is ill or
showing any symptoms, please
be considerate and contact the

CMS Office to cancel your
lesson. Any student absences

will be made up as part of your
teacher's Studio Makeup Day in

January or April.

If you need to miss your lesson,
please remember to CALL the

CMS OFFICE at 884.4887 so
we're able to notify your

teacher. 

DONATE
CMS turned 100 on October 16th.
In honor of our birthday, will you
donate to the CMS Scholarship

Fund?
Scan the QR code below!

January Studio Make Up Day Schedule

Saturday January 11
10:00 a.m. - Will Brobston, Ellen Pieroni
12:00 p.m. - Paul Waara
2:00 p.m. - Tediyra Barton-Harris

Saturday January 18
10:00 a.m. - Mackenzie Rogers, Jill Buerk, & Caryn Gunderson
12:00 p.m. - All Piano Students Ages 7-17
2:00 p.m. - Nick Czaplicki, Leslie Bahler, Gary Rutkowski

Saturday January 25
10:00 a.m. - Helen Butler-Ceppaglia, Dr. Martin Weir
12:00 p.m. - Phil Banaszak, All Piano Students Ages 18+
2:00 p.m. - Maria Goodrich, Denise Peters
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COMMUNITY FRIDGE DONATIONS

CMS continues to accept donations of
perishable and non-perishable goods,
bottled water, and personal hygiene

items.  Please drop them off at the table
across from the front desk at our Hamlin

Park location.  There is still much food
insecurity in our community! Your

kindness is greatly appreciated!

@cmsbuffalo

 celebrates 100 years

Please visit our website for up to date
information on all things CMS at

www.communitymusicbuffalo.org! 

STAY IN TOUCH 
In order to effectively communicate

with our students, we ask you to
make sure that we have your correct
phone number, your voice mailbox is

set up and has room for messages.
Students and families will start to

see more correspondence coming
from info@cms-buffalo.org. Please

check your e-mail filters to allow
communications to come into your

inbox from this e-mail address.

WEATHER CLOSINGS
A notice regarding closings will be

posted on the website, social media
and the School’s voice mail system. 

To learn of any weather-related
closings, please call the School at 

716-884-4887, check the website at
www.communitymusicbuffalo.org,
visit the School’s Facebook page,

listen to WBEN 930 or watch
channels 2, 4 or 7 for information.

CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS
Let CMS know if you want to be on
our volunteer list for future events.

Stop by the front desk or email
rachaelbouquard@cms-buffalo.org.

Help spread the word about CMS!
What do you like most about CMS?

Leave us a review on Google or
Facebook to let us know! 


